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A Happy New Year to everyone in Region One. No one could have predicted what a year 2020                  
would be. Through our strengths, perseverance, family, and friends we have before us a year of                
working together to make a better year for everyone. All of our clubs in Region One and our                  
International Committee are working hard to put together a normal year of caravans and              
rallies. Only time will tell which will prevail and which may need rescheduling. I firmly believe                
that if we plan it, it will take place. With that said, the 2021 International Rally will be a                   
welcome relief for everyone bringing us all back to what we consider normal Airstream Club               
activities. If you have not yet registered for International by now please do so before we run                 
out of sites. With so many of us missing so much of last year’s events, missing our friends, and                   
the pleasure of making new, Lebanon Tennessee will be the place to be in July 2021. 
 
Our Region One rally which was postponed for 2020 is still on the chalkboard with the                
committee working hard to put it all together. You will be hearing more about this event in the                  
near future. I am also pleased to mention that all of the clubs in Region One have put together                   
a wonderful array of rallies for 2021. Please be sure to check our website often as each club                  
confirms its schedule for the year. Of course, no one knows for sure what the future will bring                  
however I do know that our club will grow and thrive even if we still need to follow certain rules                    
which will eventually slowly disappear. These are historic times and we must all pull together to                
help end this pandemic. Please be safe, stay healthy and keep the shiny side up! 


